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15 September 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Visit to the Hull New Theatre - “Peter Pan” 

Thursday 14 December 2017 
 

Your child has the opportunity to visit the Hull New Theatre to see a matinee 
performance of “Peter Pan” on Thursday 14 December 2017.  
 
The children will return to school at approximately 4.45 pm. 
 
The cost of the visit is £12.70 including the price of the ticket and coach hire. 
If families who currently receive benefits need assistance with the cost they 
are asked to contact the school in confidence. Please note that the full 
amount of £12.70 per child is required by Wednesday 25 October in order to 
secure the booking. 
 
In addition monies from school fund will be used to buy each child an  
ice-cream during the interval if they wish.  
 
Please complete the tear off slip below and return it to the school office by 
Friday 20 October. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mr R Orr 
Headteacher 
……………………………………………………………………………………… 

Visit to the Hull New Theatre - “Peter Pan” 
Thursday 14 December 2017 

 
Child’s name ……………………………………………………..   Class…… 
 
*I give permission for my child to take part in the above visit.    
  
*I would like to order an ice-cream for my child.    
 
*I enclose £……….. 
 
Signed Parent/Carer……………………………………… 
 
(*Please delete as applicable) 


